Mulberry Court

NEWSLETTER



General Manager Focus



Autumn Newsletter

Dear All,

Firstly, thank you everyone for your continued support. Our Tell Barchester survey is live and for those that have responded – thank you, this is the last week and invite you all to take part, it is really easy simply scan the QR code displayed on posters around the home. Your feedback is important to us.

Now the children are back at school and the seasons change, we thought it would be a good idea to update everyone with what we have planned for the coming weeks/months!

We are still planning all of our regular and popular events from bingo, keep fit session to musical entertainment but we are currently planning for themed autumnal activities from crafting to a very special spooktacular event for Halloween – we hope to see you there!

We shall also be out and about in the mini bus, with various trips planned to a selection of our favourite locations including on the 16th October an afternoon concert at St. Chad's church in York with a number of our residents who have expressed an interest in attending.

As we move closer to Christmas, we are looking forward to shopping trips and carol services, both within our home and out in the community for everyone to enjoy, and we are also looking forward to visits with pupils from our local nurseries and schools.

As always you are more than welcome to attend any activities!

Rachael Moss General Manager

Dates for your Diary

We have some exciting things coming up in the next few weeks including....

OCTOBER

Spooktacular Magic show – Friday 31st October!!

Keep- fit with Kate Tuesday 7th & 21st

Cheese and Wine afternoon - Wednesday 22nd

NOVEMBER

Guy Fowlkes History talk Wednesday 5th November – Live event from 2pm in our Sherwood ground floor lounge.

Veterans lunch Friday
14th November – WW2
Veteran Ken Cooke will
be here as well as cadets
from St. Peter's school.
Any veteran is welcome
to attend our special
luncheon.

<u>DECEMBER</u>

Christmas Fair Saturday 13th 2-4pm – stalls, entertainment and a visit from Santa.

LET'S TALK facebook

Recently we showcased our mini bus trips to Thirsk Garden centre – a new destination for us, one we shall defiantly be going back to soon!

We also took a group of gentlemen to Murton Park which brought back a lot of memories for John who turns 99 soon as he climbed aboard the display tractor and Gerry who used to volunteer there who enjoyed seeing projects, he himself had worked on, he really enjoyed catching up with old friends too.

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND Mulberry Court

Changing Seasons

Our beautiful garden is changing with the seasons, did you know we have cushions and blankets for you to keep warm for those wishing to be out doors. These are located outside our General Managers office near the door which leads to the garden so please feel free to use them to be able to enjoy the garden for as long as possible.

Also, our tell Barchester survey is now live and we would love your feedback, you can just scan the QR code on one of the posters around the home on your next visit!

Every-one is welcome to join us for our special "**Cheese and Wine**" afternoon event on Wednesday 22nd October, and our open day on Saturday 25th October.

Thank You

From all the team at Mulberry Court we'd like to say a big thank you to you all for all your support and understanding over the last few months. We'd love you to leave us a review if you haven't already.

Submit a Review - Barchester Mulberry Court Care Home

CELEBRATING SUCCESS

Every month we celebrate a colleague who has gone above and beyond and award them with the 'Employee of the month' - if you would like to suggest or nominate anyone, please do let us know. Nomination forms can be collected from a member of the team.



Mulberry Court Care Home Clifton Park Shipton Road York YO30 5PD telephone 01904 671122

